From: Tara Stewart-Milne [tara.stewart-milne@ipcc.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 06 March 2017 11:17

To: 'lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk'

Subject: IPCC Inv Appeal- Your ref: 2015/049718

Dear Ms Cordell,

You have requested an update by email once the above appeal has been allocated to a casework manager. I can confirm I have been allocated the appeal.

I note you contacted the IPCC on 22 February 2017 advising you wished to provide further information, however, it does not appear we have received this. Please can you confirm whether you still intend to provide this additional information?

Kind Regards,

Tara

Tara Stewart-Milne Casework Manager

Independent Police Complaints Commission PO Box 473, Sale, M33 0BW

Tel: 0161 246 8572

www.ipcc.gov.uk

IPCC Statutory Guidance on the handling of police complaints

Notice: The contents of this email and attachment(s) are only intended for the recipient(s) to whom it is addressed. Please notify the sender if received in error. It must not be copied or forwarded to any person outside the recipient's organisation without the prior written approval of the sender. Thank you for your co-operation.